
There is an encroachment(s) on your 
property and it must be removed from 
county-owned property by Feb. 7, 2020. 
Construction on the Legacy Trail extension 
is expected to begin mid-2020 and the 
encroachment impedes our ability to do so. 

A letter was sent to the property owner 
with additional details. Please contact 
encroachments@scgov.net or  
941-861-5191 with any questions.

Encroachment(s): 

Action needed to address  
private encroachment on  

Sarasota County-owned property 

door hanger


